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Executive Members.  
Tebogo Ndaba: Chairperson
Nonduduzo Masondo: Vice-Chairperson
Wildon Philander: Interim Secretary General

Disclaimer.
Due to delayed finalization of the budget from the SRC because of known reasons that were out of our control, a few of our planned projects have been suspended, chief among them was the SLS opening dinner which was due at the end of February 2020. However, the following events have taken place since the beginning of the year:
· On the 15th of January, Our former SG Ms Chante Stemmet tendered her resignation letter, citing academic and employment commitments.
· We hosted a leadership camp from the 11th to the 13th of February in Wellington.
· The major camp resolutions were the re-advertisement of the SG position, and
· Open dialogue in our communities regarding the alcohol ban proposed policy.
· On the 27th of February 2020 we hosted the second of the four mandatory SPC meeting as stipulated in the Constitution. This sitting appointed Mr Wildon Philander as an interim SG, subject to assume the position permanently in the next sitting of the executive.
· This sitting also took a decision to draft a comprehensive document regarding the alcohol proposed policy to be submitted to the SPC in the next sitting.
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